
House # 46 – Franck Michel 

Mr Franck and Leonie Michel have been faithful members of 

the Catholic Church of Our Lady of the Assumption in 

Numero Deux. Mr. Franck has been sick for years now and 

not able to come to Mass.  The last few times he tried to get 

there, because of the distance from his home across the 

airstrip in Lot bo terren to the church, even though his heart 

wanted to, his knees would not carry him causing him to fall 

and have to be carried back to his hut.  When he was 

younger and in good health, he was very supportive of the 

church. He would always contribute to the parish with his 

time, talent and what little treasure he had.  He takes it very 

hard to not be able to attend Mass due to his health 

condition. As one can readily see by the before picture, his 

house was in very bad shape.   Because he lived in close 

proximity to the recipient of the other March 2015 house, 

Mrs. Suzette, the selection committee decided to build a 

house for the Michels with the hope that these vastly 

improved living conditions could help the health and well 

being of this couple that have struggled all of their lives to 

raise a family and help their church and community. 
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